
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Resolution 2019-15 
THANKING MEMBERS OF THE PARK AT BEATY TASK FORCE  

AND DISBANDING THE TASK FORCE 
 

WHEREAS, the Park at Beaty Task Force members were officially appointed by the 
Town of Davidson Board of Commissioners in May 2018; and 

 
WHEREAS, the task force has worked since late May, investing many hours of 
volunteer time, meeting as a full group twice a month, in addition to holding 3 public 
forums, 2 online surveys, and reaching out to the public in multiple settings for 
feedback; and 
 
WHEREAS, the task force has fulfilled its charge, presenting its final report and 
recommendations to the board of commissioners on March 12; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Town of Davidson Mayor and 
Board of Commissioners does hereby thank the following citizens for their 
commitment, creativity, diligence, outreach, and transparency: 

 
Ellyn Baeszler  Denise Beall 
Leah Chester Davis Dave Cable 
Heidi Dietrich  Gary Fagan 
Frank Farina  Janet Makee 
Bill Maloney  Karen Manfredi 
Gabriel Schoen  Alice Sudduth 

 
The Town of Davidson Board of Commissioners does hereby disband the Park at 
Beaty Task Force. 
 
Adopted on the XXth day of _________, 2019 
 
Attest:  
        _________________________ 

Rusty Knox, Mayor 
________________________________ 
Elizabeth K. Shores, Town Clerk 


